M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
May 31, 2016
RE:

Automotive Fluids – Bid Renewal
The bid for Automotive Fluids was awarded to Glockner Oil Co for the period of July 1, 2015 through June 30, 2016, utilizing the first of two renewal options.
I recommend that the bid be renewed for the period of July 1, 2016 through June 30, 2017 with Glockner Oil utilizing the second renewal option.
